
Life Drawing Workshop

The Art Factory again opened up its doors and welcomed a 
bunch of our budding young VCE artists and a motley crew of 
staff to particpate in a life drawing workshop. The workshop 
was run as an optional afterschool activity and many of our 
students jumped at the opportunity to improve their draw-
ing skills and experience. The artists worked with a variety 
of materials to capture the challenging poses the model was 
presenting. 

For VCE students and staff who missed out this time, there 
will likely be more workshops later in the year so stay tuned! 

- Emma Lumsden 


